RECOMMENDATION LETTER FOR SCHOLARSHIP

To Whom It May Concern,

I, Evelyn Dela Torre, am writing this letter to express my support for Jellian Dalanon in her
application for the PCAFPD scholarship. I have had the pleasure of teaching Jellian at Sapang
Palay National High School for the past 2 years.

Jellian has always impressed me with her hard work, passion and determination. She studies
diligently because she wants to achieve her dreams. I believe that if you give her the opportunity
to receive this scholarship, she will do her best and will not disappoint you.

She impressed me with her leadership and teamwork abilities as well. She is always chosen as a
leader because of her abilities. I often saw her helping other students outside the class, she was
pretty good at various concepts and tried her hard to teach everyone around her.

Sincerely,

P

Evelyn C. Dela Torre
Teacher 111




